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4/20/11

The annual DMH state-wide Satisfaction Survey will begin soon.  This survey will be conducted by the UMass Center for Mental Health Services Research (CMHSR).  The survey results are utilized in federal reporting and for the Department’s quality improvement efforts, including performance management of DMH contracted and state-operated services.  
 

CMHSR is utilizing a state modified version of the MHSIP Consumer Survey as the survey tool.  This tool is currently used in most states and is a reliable assessment of consumer satisfaction and outcomes.    Consistent with the survey that was done last year, a random sample of DMH clients served by CBFS will be surveyed. The sample will be stratified by CBFS provider and the survey will be the data source for some of the CBFS Outcome Measures.  These measures include: level of functioning, participation in treatment planning, social connectedness, perception of care/outcomes, and self determination.  The 2010 survey report was distributed to CBFS providers earlier in the week.

 
Individuals selected to participate in the survey will receive notification of the survey process from the Department of Mental Health by the end of April.  CMHSR will begin conducting telephone interviews during the first week in May and will continue through June.  In addition, CMHSR will send surveys by mail to people whom they are unable to reach by phone.   We are asking for your assistance in communicating this important initiative to your program staff.

 

If you have any questions regarding the DMH Satisfaction Survey, please contact us at (617) 626-8298.  Thank you.

